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Service Civil International
European Secretariat

Janet Goodricke

272 A West End Lane
L  o  n  d  o  n    N. W. 6       Berlin, Feb. 10th, 1967

Great Britain

Dear friends,

We think that the friendly relations between the Free German Youth and Service Civil 
International have been growing steadily within the recent years.

One  successful result  ―  we are sure you share this opinion  ―  was the international 
voluntary camp FDJ / SCI / BITEJ in 1966. We believe it helped a lot to create friendship and mutual 
understanding among young people in order to promote the matter of peace.

To further our cooperation we suggest to have some discussions in Berlin and 
therefore have the pleasure to invite the European Secretary, Janet Goodricke, to our Capital from 
March 1 - 3rd and hope this will fit in your planning.
We are readily prepared to have a common camp in the G.D.R. again.

Looking forward to hear from you as soon as possible and to meet you personally 
again, we remain,

with friendly greetings
Dep. of Int. Relations

Helmut Steinbach
Deputy Head of Dep.


